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Snake River Valley Quilt Guild 

General Meeting Minutes 

June 17, 2021 

            Submitted by Marilyn Bee 
 

               Approved July 15, 2021 
 

Early Bird: Paper Bag Challenge Reveal 
Marei Montalvo thanked those who participated in the challenge. They all did an excellent job. 
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Call to Order:   
Guild president, Jeanette Hanson, called the meeting to order at 6:44 PM.   
 
Visitors:  
Donna Snarr – Guest Speaker   Anne Seymore 
Derra Ball     Leslie Hannah 
 
New Members: 
Ann Seymore 
 
Minutes:  A motion was made to approve the minutes from the May 20, 2021 meeting by 
Marei Montalvo, seconded by Mimi Jones, and passed by a vote of the membership. 
 
Business and Announcements: 
 
August Picnic 
Picnic will be August 19th at Tautphaus Park at 5:30 PM at the shelter. 
The Guild will buy the chicken and members bring a pot luck dish to share. 
Bring your own beverage. 
 
Break 
 
Cookbooks 
Cookbooks are still available. See Dian Odak. 
 
Retreat: 
Alicia Williams will be the chairperson for the retreat. 
To reserve a spot:  a check post dated October 1, 2021and made out to LWR for the amount of 
$100.  Give the check to Alicia or Jeanette. 
 
More information to come. 
 
Workshops: 
Lynne Saul is looking for any suggestions for a fall workshop. 

 Kim Diehl in Pocatello 
 Contact Salt Lake Guilds 

 
Quilt Heritage Museum: 
Lynne still had some panels left. If interested in quilting one let her know. 
Lynne showed a panel she had just finished.  
 
Presidents Charity Project: 
The squares were shown by those who brought them. 
Color for July is: Red, White and Blue 
 
 
 
 
Sew-in: 
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June 19th at 10:00 AM is a sew-in for the Presidents Charity Blocks. 
The will be assembled and sewn. 
 
Next sew-in for the Presidents Charity Block will be Sept 18th. 
 
Charity: 
Please bring your finished quilts to Tina. 
There are some tops that need to be quilted. 
 
Intraguild: 
Be sure to visit the ladies in the back, Pam and Debbie. 
 
Quilts of Valor: 
Reminder they meet the fourth Saturday at Brady’s at 10:00 AM 
Next meeting is June 26th. 
 
Board: 
There are still several positions open.  Please see Jeannette if you are interested. 
 
Next Board meeting will be at Jeanette’s home. 
 
Break 
 
Name Tag Drawing 
 
Education: 
Julie introduced Donna Snarr as our speaker. 
 
Donna explained and showed how to make a perfect circle in a square, using the 
method in the method in the Piec-lique book. 
Here’ three quilts that have been made with this technique: 
 

         
 
Donna also showed the challenges she was doing with “Artist with a Common Thread”. 
“Artist with a Common Thread” have a show coming up Jan. 20th to March 13th at the Carr 
Gallery. 
 
Show and Tell: 
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See the beautiful quilts and bags below. 
 
Raffle  
 
Adjournment:   
Jeanette Hanson conducted the raffle.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM. 

       

       

       


